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Jefferson Co bridge project awarded
.
(KNZA)--The Kansas Department of Transportation has approved a bid for a
Jefferson County bridge replacement project, northwest of Oskaloosa.

According to KDOT, Ebert Construction Company of Wamego was awarded the
contract for the replacement of a bridge on 98th Street over Big Slough Creek in
the amount of $503,725.

Bid letting took place August 22 in Topeka.

The Jefferson County Commission at their August 27 meeting approved the
awarding of the contract and commitment of county funds for the project.

Federal funding through KDOT will pay for 80 percent of the project cost, with
the county responsible for the remainder along with engineering costs.

A construction date has not yet been announced.
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